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Raszka Shelley

From: Shannon Wolcott <shannon.wolcott@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 3:27 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Anti-Predator Bills in Oregon

Shelley, 
 
I'm quite disgusted to learn of the bills, House Bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188 and 3514, that are looking to be 
passed in Oregon that will keep animals like wolves from ever entering the endangered species list and anything 
else that threatens our NATIVE predators. We live in a beautiful and wild state, and to think that after all the 
habitat that has been destroyed for our wildlife, we are going to make it even harder for these beautiful creatures 
to exist alongside us. I've been losing all faith in any level of government to make the right decisions to protect 
our wildlife and wild places which is extremely important to me. Not only are these animals beautiful, they are 
an important part of the ecosystems in which they live and the deserve a right to thrive. I urge you to please do 
the right thing and keep these animals from losing any hope of existing in the future and for future generations 
to come. If there are farmers or residents that live where these animals are present are driving bills like this to be 
passed because they feel threatened, I believe all the intelligent people that run our government can come up 
with better solutions so all may live in harmony. We've already lost so much as it pertains to wild places and 
animals and I think we should protect what we have left. 
 
Thanks for listening. 
Best regards, 
Shannon Wolcott 
13555 SW Salal Ct 
Beaverton, OR 97008 
503-816-6594 


